
Good evening Shuey students and families.  This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 
announcements for the upcoming week at our school. On Wednesday, there is a DAC 
meeting at 5:00 pm and a DELAC meeting at 6:00 pm.  The Zoom meeting link is on the 
Shuey website calendar at the bottom of the Shuey web page.  On Thursday, there is a 
school board meeting at 7:30. The Zoom meeting link for the board meeting is on the 
district website. Breakfast and lunch meal pickups continue every Wednesday and 
Friday from 7-8 am and from 11:45 – 1pm.  This week, ASES students will receive a 
green sticker to receive supper. Put the green sticker on the yellow lunch number card.  
When you come to pick up your meals on Wednesdays and Fridays, the suppers will be 
included in your bags.  Thank you for all your support during distance learning.  Please 
make sure that your devices are fully charged at the beginning of each school day.  
Also, please remind students that we are taking attendance at 8:30 every morning so 
please log onto the internet a few minutes early.  Remember if you are having problems 
with the chromebook, Zoom, Google classroom or class dojo, please contact the office 
at (626) 287-5221.  Thank you for listening and have a great evening!  
 
 
 
 
 


